## Wanda Whaley - Missionary to Guatemala

Dear Praying Friends,

April 2018

Thank you for your prayers and support. The churches in Guatemala are doing very well. They have been very busy with Vacation Bible Schools, Youth Camps and Revivals. They had good attendance in the services. Fifty-four people accepted the Lord and most of them have been baptized. Please continue to pray for the pastors as they continue to lead their churches.

On a personal note: My health is better. After shots in my spine, hip, and both knees I do feel better. I don't know how long this treatment will last, but believe me it has helped for now. I still have limited movement, but without pain.

Thank you for your continued faithfulness,

Wanda Whaley











